
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The AS FIR strongly stands against the invasion of the Russian Federation on the territory of 

Ukraine. It is an act of violation of international law that leads both sides to conflict and 

pointless loss of life. 

  

In accordance with the Statement of Prague University of Economics and Business on the 

Current Situation in Ukraine dated 24 February 2022, the Academic Senate of FIR during 

today’s meeting together with the leadership of the FIR expresses and extends its full support 

to all students and academic workers who feel threatened or are otherwise affected by this 

conflict. In cooperation with all FIR bodies, we will try to assist them by all means possible 

during this difficult situation. 

 

Academic Senate of the Faculty of International Relations, 24/2/2022 


